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Change in the number of shares and votes in Svedbergs 
Group
Svedbergs Group AB (publ) (”Svedbergs Group”) today announces that the total number of shares in 
the company increased by 17,501,718 shares during January 2024, of which all B shares, as a result 
of the previously announced rights issue. The number of votes increased correspondingly by 
17,501,718 votes.

As of 31 January 2024, the total number of shares in Svedbergs amounts to 52,825,476, of which 0 A 
shares and 52,825,476 B shares, corresponding to an equal number of votes.

For further information, please contact:

Per-Arne Andersson, President and Group CEO 
E-mail: per-arne.andersson@svedbergsgroup.com 
Tel: +46 70 638 50 12

Ann-Sofie Davidsson, CFO
E-mail: ann-sofie.davidsson@svedbergsgroup.com
Tel: +46 720 741 062

This information is information that Svedbergs Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to 
the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the 
agency of the contact persons set out above, at 31 January 2024, at 12:00 CET.

About Svedbergs Group

Svedbergs Group invests long-term in Europe’s strongest independent company that designs, 
manufactures and markets sustainable products and services for bathrooms. We grow through 
organic growth and acquisitions that complement and strengthen our group through new products in 
bathroom furniture and shower solutions, geographical spread and new knowledge in marketing, 
innovation and sustainability. We create value by maintaining the companies’ entrepreneurial drive 
and commitment, as well as by selectively finding synergies within, for example, purchasing. We call 
this cooperation without confusion.


